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Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: 10/8/2020

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

 Substitutes – We currently have 18 subs available for the district. There are a few more 
working on paperwork. Some of the subs work with other districts as well. This could 
become on issue as we approach cold and flu season and are still dealing with Covid-19. 

 We will be doing a staff 21 Day Wellness Challenge for those interested. It will begin 
November 2nd. The challenge will focus physical and mental wellness.

 The teachers and administrators will be doing a book study with a book titled “Onward – 
Cultivating Emotional Resilience in Educators.” This will begin in the next few weeks 
depending on the building. 

 We have seven new and different fund types that we have received from the federal 
government by way of the Idaho State Department of Education. These funds are all 
related to Covid-19 relief and recovery. They have different spending requirements and 
spending deadlines. Four of the seven fund types must be spent by the end of 2020. 

 We received a donation from Jacksons to the district today.  We received 150 Cases 
(1,800 bottles) of 20oz bottled water in re-usable metal bottles.  These will be distributed 
to the students and staff.


